

15th November 2010

Mr Gerry Hallright

Cliftonville Northampton NN1 5BD

xxx@xxx.xxs.uk

E-Mail: request-35232-

Direct Dial: 01604 544755 Fax: 01604 545890

Switchboard:01604 634700

Dear Mr Hallright,

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Ref: NGFOI 10/11: 037

Review Request Acknowledgement Letter

With reference to your letter/e-mail of that we received have received today 15th November 2010, I am sorry to learn that you that you were not happy with the response that we gave to your Freedom of Information (FOI) request made to Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH) on 22nd June concerning bonuses paid to the Trust's Executive team in the 2008/09 year.

In that response, we advised you that any bonuses paid to the Chief Executive/Executive Team are published in the Trust's Annual Report and we provided a link to the report on the Trust website.

You have looked at the report and have not found the remuneration details broken down between salary and bonus payment in the remuneration report. You state that it is shown as one figure only.

You are therefore requesting that we:

- a) give you the information from your original request or
- b) indicate the page in the Annual Report where this information is given

We will review our response to your information request and we will write to you as soon as possible. If for any reason it becomes apparent that there could be a delay in responding to your review request, we will keep you fully informed.

For all Freedom of Information request enquiries/correspondence by e-mail please use the following e-mail address: foi@ngh.nhs.uk



This will help prevent any delay in your Freedom of Information correspondence being received and processed.
Thank you.
Yours sincerely,

Gwenneth McConnell

Gwenneth McConnell Freedom of Information Manager Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust

